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PUBLIC WORKS COMMUTE!: Submiss ion No . 4
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p.m.

Committee Secretary
Parliamentary Standing Committee on Public Works
PO Box 6021
Parliament House
CANBERRA ACT 2600

Attention: Mr James Catchpole

energex

Dear Sir

Enoggera Redevelopment Stage 1 Project Gallipoli Barracks, Brisbane,
Queensland

Thankyou for your letter dated 26 March 2008 concerning the above
development.

ENERGEX is aware of this development and has been engaged in
discussions with the electrical consultants.

This project is one of three projects within the Gallipoli Barracks at Enoggera.
All three developments have been incorporated into ENERGEX's planning
processes.

The Department of Defence is an 11,000 volt connection customer and is
therefore responsible for the capacity of the network within the Gallipoli
Barracks. The ENERGEX network will not require any upgrade, but to
maintain consistency with current arrangements, ENERGEX will modify the
monitoring systems to match the works within the Barracks.

For further information on ENERGEX's works associated with this project,
please call Asset Manager Central West, Mr Russell Howard on
(07)3407 4671.

Yours sincerely

Terry Effeney
Chief Executive Officer
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